
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th October 2019 

A memorable inaugural Graduation Event for North Kent 

College apprentices 

North Kent College apprentices attended the inaugural Kent and Medway Apprentice 

Graduation Ceremony held at Rochester Cathedral on Friday 4th October. With over 200 

apprentices and their families and friends and 120 VIP guests the graduation celebrated 

apprentices who successfully completed their qualification between 1st January 2018 and 

31st August 2019.  

 

North Kent College’s apprentices, Becky Szekely who worked with Runway apprenticeships 

in conjunction with North Kent College’s marketing team, and Luke Wood, Zius Boothby and 

Cameron Bonthron who worked with Axis were able to invite their family and their employer 

to share and experience the special occasion with them.  

 

Kent Association of Training Organisations (KATO) organised and brought this event to life 

as they wanted to celebrate apprentices’ achievements in the same way a University 

Graduate is celebrated. Kelly Tolhurst MP was a special guest and speaker at the ceremony 

and she presented a certificate to the apprentices on stage and congratulated them for 

successfully achieving and meeting their goals.  

 

Joe Ibrahim, Managing Director of Projects at Axis, commented, "We are extremely proud of 

the training at college our apprentices have had, in days of where Further Education is 

always being criticised". 

 

Becky Szekely, North Kent College’s Apprentice in Digital Marketing, said, “I never thought I 

would be able to graduate as I decided to take the apprenticeship route rather than 

progressing onto university. I am so grateful to KATO Network who hosted an apprenticeship 

graduation ceremony, as myself and many others finally got to have their graduation cap and 

gown moment. It is nice to see that people are starting to recognise apprentices hard work 

and I hope that this event continues to take place every year, so more people can celebrate 

on their academic achievements”.    
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We are so proud of our apprentices and we are delighted that they were given the 

opportunity to have a full day of celebration for completing their apprenticeship! 

 

ENDS  

For further information, please contact Claire Shearwood Burton on 01322 629582 

NOTES TO EDITORS: 

North Kent College offer an extensive range of Further Education, Higher Education, Access to 
Higher Education, Apprenticeships, Part-time courses and Training for Businesses. We provide young 
people with the next step after their GCSEs as an alternative to A Levels and a route to University or 
a career. We also have opportunities for people who are looking at studying at an undergraduate 
level, or who want to change career path or up-skill for career progression. 
 

OPEN DAYS – OCTOBER 15th – DARTFORD – 3pm – 7:30pm 
and 17th OCTOBER 2019 – GRAVESEND – 3pm – 7:30pm 

 
 

Enquiries: 01322 629400  
www.northkent.ac.uk 


